## Snippets about Lake Tahoe



- Chris Croft has been hired as executive director of Tahoe Youth & Family Services. Meet him at an open house June 12 from noon-2pm at 1021 Fremont Ave., South Lake Tahoe.
- June 22-28 is National Mosquito Control Awareness Week.
- Chad Houck is expected to be hired as South Tahoe High School's principal at the June 10 6pm Lake Tahoe Unified School District meeting.
- Magician Brian Scott will be putting on a free performance July 11 at 2pm at the South Lake Tahoe Library, 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd.
- Here is the El Dorado-Tahoe roadwork schedules from Caltrans for the week.